
 

August 10, 2020 

Dear Parents,  

Knowing how important the children’s health and wellbeing is to everyone, we have researched 

Young Living Essential Oils and would like to start using them in the preschool.  From what we 

have learned, using a diffuser in the classrooms can help purify the air and provide a calming 

atmosphere.   

We would like to begin using Essential oils with the start of the new school year.  We must 

however have parental permission in order to begin.  Please note, when using the oils, a diffuser 

will be placed in each room out of the reach of children and no oil will ever be directly applied to 

a child. 

We have selected Young Living oils because they are of therapeutic grade and have a seed to 

seal process.  Additionally, Ms. Katherine is a distributor so if you have any questions or 

concerns, she can address them for you. 

Thank you, 

Ms. Patty 

Foundations Early Childcare Education Center has my permission to use Young Living 

Essentials Oils through a Diffuser in my child’s classroom. 

Child’s Name: __________________________     Classroom: ____________________ 

Parent’s Signature: _______________________________________________________ 

OR 

Foundations Early Childcare Education Center DOES NOT HAVE my permission to use Young 

Living Essentials Oils through a Diffuser in my child’s classroom. 

Child’s Name: __________________________     Classroom: ____________________  

Parent’s Signature: _______________________________________________________ 


